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Mr Des Bilske 15/07047
General Manager

Deniliquin Council

PO BOX 270

DENILIQUIN NSW 2710

Attention: Julie Rogers — Manager Environmental Services
Dear Mr Bilske

| refer to your letter dated 21 April 2015 relating to Planning Proposal
PP_2015_DENIL_001_00 to rezone land at 69 Hardinge St and Decimus St, Deniliquin.

| can confirm that the amended planning proposal has met condition 1 of the Gateway
determination issued 14 April 2015. As this condition has been satisfied, Council may
now proceed to public exhibition.

The Department also acknowledges the corrected lot description for land subject to the
rezoning at Decimus Street.

Should you have any further enquiries, please contact Wayne Garnsey, Team Leader of
the Western Region, at the Department on (02) 6841 2180.

Yours sincerely

a. e, 4«%—7 28-4~201€

Ashley Albury
General Manager, Western Region
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